
rflar. Bob Buchakian 
715 Timberline Drive 
Wyckoff, New Jersey 

Dear Bob: 

July 16, 1980 

We are deeply nrateful for your very generous gift o· summer 
furniture. The Diocesan roof has in the last two weeks b en a 
refuge from the confines of the office and we have spent time there 
doing work in the cool and quiet of the evening. Your kindness has 
made life so much more pleasant for us and allows for fam ly and 
visitors to enjoy the fresh air. 

May God bless you for your thoughtfulness and may we thank you 
once again for your gracious donation. 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom t~anoogian 
Primate 


